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News in the Parish 
We welcome into our community: 

Chad & Lisa Alessi, Ernesto & Maylet 
Garcia, Paul & Anne Hoette, Maximiliano 
& Maria Kricorian, Alejandro & Cristina 

Lanz, Jesus & Noelani Lucio, George & Meera 
Quadros, Pedro & Maura Rodriguez, Candice 
Skoby, Sean & Amie Sullivan, Gustavo & Sonia  
Velez. 

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS! 
Mark your calendar for Monday, August 18, 
2014, 7:00—8:00 p.m. in the Family Center. 

 New parishioners are 
cordially invited to attend an 
evening of hospitality and wel-
come. Meet Epiphany’s staff 
and discover how you can be-
come involved in your parish. Find out what op-
portunities are available for your family to grow 
in faith and service.  
 Childcare is available with no fee for 
this Evening of Welcome however, reservations 
for childcare are necessary by emailing nurse-
ry@epiphanycatholic.org with:  parent’s name, 
ages of children, and the event/date you will  
need childcare. Please call 281-578-8271 with  
questions. 

Job Opening for a Maintenance 
Person(s).  It is a full time positon with 
benefits.  Light plumbing, electrical, 
and heating and air experience would 
be preferred. Previous experience re-
quired.  Please send resume and refer-
ences to Craig Shemon at 
craig@epiphanycatholic.org. 

Our Annual Frostyfest Craft 
Show will be held on Saturday, 
December 6. We are currently 
accepting applications for booth 
space. For additional information, 
please check Epiphany's website or contact 
the parish office at 281-578-0707. 

All are welcome to join the Vocations Com-
mittee for our next meeting on 
Wednesday, August 13, 2014 at 
7:00 p.m., in Room 304 of the PAC, 
the two story building.  In the past 
year, our team has designed prayer 
cards for our confirmation stu-
dents, made the Vocations banner 

which is in the narthex, and visited the seminar-
ians last December and helped to assemble Care 
Packages for them. Let us see what God has 
planned for 2014-15! Sponsored by the Voca-
tions Committee. 

VIRTUS: Protecting God’s Children  
Original training session will be held at Epiphany 
Saturday, September 13 from 1 – 4 p.m. in 
the Parish Activity Center (PAC). Register 
online at http://www.virtus.org. A valid identifi-
cation must be presented at check-in. No late 
admittance is allowed. If you are over 18 and 
active in ministry at Epiphany, you must be VIR-
TUS trained. All adult parishioners, ESPE-
CIALLY PARENTS, are encouraged to be 
VIRTUS trained! Questions? Call the Faith For-
mation Office at 281-578-8271.  
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Around the Archdiocese 
Medicare Seminar—The Office of Aging Min-
istry is hosting an educational seminar to help 
Medicare-eligible individuals understand their 
choices and options during Medicare “open enroll-
ment” in the fall. Join us August 21 when the 
Harris County Area Agency on Aging, Social Secu-
rity and several Medicare Advantage plans pre-
sent information on making Medicare choices. 
Please see the attached flyer to RSVP and for 
additional information.  

 
50th Wedding Anniversary  
Jubilee Mass Celebration 

The 2014 Wedding Anniversary Jubilee Mass 
honoring couples celebrating 
their Golden (50th) Anniver-
sary of marriage in the 
Catholic Church will be held 
on Sunday, October 26, 2014 
at the Co-Cathedral of the 
Sacred Heart at 3:00 p.m. 
Whether or not a couple attends the ceremony, 
they are eligible to receive a special recognition. 
Couples wishing to participate are asked to regis-
ter  on  l i n e  by  v i s i t i ng  ht tp : //
archgh.cvent.com/50weddinganniversary. Please 
fill out all the information requested and make 
sure that the name of each couple is typed exact-
ly as they wish them to appear on their recogni-
tion. Deadline for registration is September 29 
at midnight. 
Registration will not be processed if the infor-
mation about the Catholic Wedding cannot be 
verified and/or if the fee of $25 dollars per cou-
ple is not received before September 29. Each 
couple will be able to bring a maximum of 6 
family members or friends to the celebration. 

EPIPHANY BINGO - Come join us again for  
Bingo in 2014. As always MAXIMUM CASH 
PRIZES of $2500, allowed by 
state law, are given away at EVE-
RY FRIDAY NIGHT BINGO.  
This includes a $750 final game 
jackpot prize.  We invite all parish-
ioners to come make it a night out.    

Net proceeds are distributed primarily to local organ-
izations through Epiphany Outreach Ministries.  
As a result of the dedicated work of all the Bingo 
volunteers and the tremendous support of the play-
ers, Bingo distributed over $60,000 for the year to 
local charitable organizations.   

What a great way to spend an evening with friends or 
family, and at the same time help to provide funds to 
local charitable organizations.  Games begin at 7:30 
p.m. with 4 earlybird games and 8:00 p.m. for the 
regular games.  Check out the Bingo link on the 
Epiphany website for more information on games, 
concessions, and volunteer opportunities.  We are in 
real need of a few more volunteer members for each 
team.   

Support Our Advertisers 

Thank you to our advertisers for making 
our bulletins possible. We encourage you 
to patronize these businesses. Please tell 
them you saw their ad in our bulletin. 

Wondering whether or not the content of a 
movie is suitable for your child or teen?  Check 

www.screenit.com for the information you 
need.   

“There are no joys like innocence.” 
-Archbishop Fulton Sheen 
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Outreach Ministry  281-578-0707 
Outreach Events in August 

¾ Standing Meetings: Mon.—Epiphany Job 
Networking at 7 p.m. in the PAC; Tues.—
Respect Life Rosary at 10 a.m. in the 
Chapel.  

¾ 14th: Gathering Place @ 10 a.m. 

¾ August 20th: The gift of Marriage and 
Family Relationships at 6:15 p.m. in the 
PAC 

¾ See www.epiphanycatholic.org for details.  

“THE GATHERING PLACE”            
Invitation to Caregivers 

 

“The Gathering Place” provides social time 
once a month for persons with Alzheimer’s, 
Dementia, Parkinson’s, Stroke and similar 
medical conditions that diminish social inter-
action. A dedicated team of parishioners vol-
unteer their time the 2nd Thursday of every 
month to provide fun activities and a light 
lunch for our “Guests”. Each event is held 
here at Epiphany in a warm, loving, relaxed 
and safe atmosphere. Our time together is 
filled with interactive conversation, memory 
enhancing activities, music & singing, chair 
exercises, crafts, and games. A good time is 
had by all!  For questions, please call Alice 
at 281-693-5268 or email  

outreach@epiphanycatholic.org. “Marriage and Relationship  
Support Group” 

Marriage need a boost, or can you share what’s 
worked for yours?  Then, experience “The Gift of 
Marriage” on August 20th from 6:15 p.m. to 8:30 
p.m. in the PAC with other married parishioners, 
including the facilitator, Richard Yohr, LPC.  Call 
Outreach at 832-772-0306 with questions. 

Just PUSH... 

Rosary for Respect Life 
Every Tuesday 10am to 11am 

In the Chapel  Bring your own Rosary  
We provide the Prayers.  If you cannot come con-

sider praying at home. 

Job Fair Results  
We’re in the “hope” business, and we def-
initely achieved our mission by injecting 
hope into 803 applicants’ lives at the Job 
Fair on Thursday, July 24.   Let's remem-
ber everyone looking for jobs in our pray-
ers and count our blessings.  Thanks to 
the wonderful volunteers who contributed 
to the seamless operation of the event, 
especially the Epiphany Job Network co-
ordinated by Ed Conner.   

   RED APPLE SCHOOL  
      SUPPLIES FOR KATY KIDS 
Thank you for your support and if you 
forgot your donation please return it to 

the office by August 14, 2014. 

BABY BOTTLE DRIVE REPORT 

Thank you, thank you, 
thank you.  We were able to 
donate $4,600 to each of the 
following programs: the Archdio-
cese Gabriel Project, Catholic 

Charities Adolescent and Parenting Program 
and West Houston Pregnancy Help Center.  
What a blessing and wonderful way to save a 
child’s life.  A special thank you goes out to 
our two coordinators, of the Baby Bottle 
Drive, who are Scott Lane and Nathan Chiara 
with the Knights of Columbus.    

       JOIN OUTREACH  
   EMAIL ROSTER 

If you would like to begin re-
ceiving e-mail updates on pro-
jects, ministries, service work, 
educational opportunities etc, 
please email Schottsie@epiphanycatholic.org 
and you will be added to the roster.   
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Faith Formation  – 281-578-8271 

Log on at www.masstimes.org to get the 
schedule of Masses offered when you are out 
of town. Type in the zip code of where you 
will be and the Mass time information for 
that area will be provided. 

Watch for Education Awareness 
Weekend! August 23-24, Come to the Fam-
ily Center after all Weekend Masses! 
  
Interested in sharing your Faith? 
Call the Faith Formation Office for more infor-
mation on how to get involved. (281-578-8271) 
We are building a team to enrich the parents and 
children of our parish. 

Elementary Faith Formation  
Ask for Beth Harvey 

bharvey@epiphanycatholic.org. 
 
Call Glenna Carrell for: 
• Children’s Sacraments Catechist, 
• RCIA Adapted for Children, or 
Youth Sacramental Preparation 

Glenna@epiphanycatholic.org.  
 
 We anticipate a year filled with joy as we ex-
plore a new catechetical year--- “Teaching about 
God’s Forgiveness”.  We look forward to hearing 
from YOU! 

If your child was enrolled in Faith 
Formation at Epiphany for this past 
school year, a pre-printed Faith Formation 
Registration Form was mailed to you in May. If 
you did not receive your registration form or if 
you are new to Faith Formation at Epiphany, 
stop by and pick up a registration form or call 
the office at 281-578-8271.  
Late registration began on July 1 and includes 
a $10.00 late fee per family.  (The late fee 
does not apply to parishioners who are new to 
the faith formation programs at Epiphany.) 

Interested in Becoming Catholic?  
For more information on the Rite of Chris-
tian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) contact 
LouAnn at louann@epiphanycatholic.org or call 
281-578-8271, ext. 283. A Question and An-
swer Session (information meeting) for adults 
interested in the RCIA process will be held 
on Tuesday, August 19 from 7:00—8:00 
p.m. in the Parish Activity Center.  

RCIA sessions begin September 9th.  
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

MATTHEW: The King and His Kingdom  
Matthew begins on Monday, Sep-
tember 8, 2014 and continues 
for 24 weeks. This DVD series by 
Jeff Cavins is a follow-up to last 
year’s popular Bible Timeline se-
ries. Matthew will involve about 
two hours of homework/week. 
Our evenings begin with small group discussion 
followed by a weekly DVD viewing. Registration 
forms  are  ava i l ab le  at  http ://
www.epiphanycatholic.org/matthew-the-king-
and-his-kingdom. The $35.00 material fee is 
due with registration. All are welcome! At-
tendance at last year’s Bible Timeline series is 
not a prerequisite for this series. Contact: 
louann@epiphanycatholic.org. 
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Sacrament Preparation  Youth Ministry 
Reconciliation/Eucharist  

Is your child ready to begin  
preparation to  

receive Reconciliation and Communion? 

PARENT ONLY**  
ARCHDIOCESE REQUIRED MEETING 

Attend one of the following to hear Fr. Tom present 
the Theology of the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
The Diocesan guidelines will be discussed and infor-

mation regarding the retreats will be explained: 

Thursday, August 21st at 7-8:30 pm, or  
Thursday, September 25th at 7-8:30 pm or 

Saturday, October 4th at 10-11:30am  
(Family Center) 

Sacrament Preparation is for baptized children/
youth in grades 2-12 who are presently enrolled 
and have good attendance in a Faith Formation 
program or Catholic school during the previous 

2013/2014 school year.  
Sacrament preparation materials will be availa-
ble at the parent meetings for those who have 
provided the following to the Faith Formation 
Office in advance: 

*   Faith Formation 2014-2015 Registration 
*   Sacrament  Formation 2014-2015 Registration  
*   Your child’s baptismal certificate 
******************************************* 
Childcare will be provided at $5.00 per child, by 
emailing nursery@epiphanycatholic.org, with the 
meeting name, date, your name and age of the 
children needing childcare. 

If your child or youth has not been baptized 
and you would like information about  

Sacrament Preparation, please contact  
Glenna at 281-578-8271, ext. 288 

Sacrament Preparation Retreat Team  
positions are available, please contact the 

Faith Formation Office for details. 

Interested in sharing your 
faith experience with 
teens?   EYM is looking 
for volunteers to help 
spread the Gospel to our 
Junior High and High School Students!  
Answer your baptismal call to serve! 

Juniors who are interested in Confirming their 
Baptism should register for a Confirmation 
class now, if they haven’t done so 
already.  We will need a copy of 
their Baptism certificate for every-
one entering formation for the sac-
rament.  Please call our office for 
more information 

Class of 2015!  We are having a meeting to 
discuss how you can be involved this com-
ing year.  If you are interested in becoming 
a Senior Helper in a faith formation class 
this year, come to our meeting Sunday, Au-
gust 17th at 6:30 p.m. in the REC room.  

Please be sure to select your faith formation 
class through our online enrollment website.  
Instructions were sent home with the registra-
tion packet.  Please call us if you still need to 
register.    
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